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4th Oct. 2019 

 

 

Product discontinuation announcement 

 

Dear our valued customers 

 

Please be advised that the designs of Lintec Casting Paper listed below have been discontinued 

effective immediately. 

We are reluctantly compelled to come to a decision to discontinue manufacturing these products 

due to low demand in the market for long years. 

 

 

・Discontinued products 

1) R-2 

2) R-37-2 

3) R-56-3 

4) R-80N2 

5) R-129 

6) R-137-3 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this announcement, please kindly contact our 

sales-representatives.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and contentious support for Lintec products. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

LINTEC Corporation 

Converted product division 

URL ：http://www.castingpapers.com 


